
Senator, 
 

Any and ALL government meetings should be open record and open to the public. 
 

This includes executive sessions.  
 
I have had numerous open record requests blatantly ignored by the government and many by the 

governor's office alone. The worthless Ethics Commision will not forward them on to the AG or 
BCI for future charges! 

 
Please amend the bill to reflect these issues: 
 

First violation is a $1000 fine for all involved. 
Second violation is a $5000 fine for all involved. 

Third violation is a $10000 fine and you can never hold any public office again. 
 
--  

Mitchell S. Sanderson 
 


